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Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  
then let the meeting chair know.  

 

Sept 6th, 2017 

Front Door Greeters:  

Dawne Anderson & Don Bonner 

Front-of-House: 

Pat Cox 

Invocation:  

Bill Brendon 

Introductions:  

Nick Dunne 

Rotary Minute:  

Christine Craigie 

50/50:   

Bonnie Murrell 

Sgt @ Arms: 

Dave Thompson 

 

Sept 13th, 2017 

Front Door Greeters: 

Jeff Boegel & Bill Brendon 

Front-of-House: 

Pat Cox 

Invocation : 

Don Bonner 

Introductions: 

Rod Fay 

Rotary Minute: 

Nick Dunne 

50/50: 

Bonnie Murrell 

Sgt At Arms: 

Denise Davidson 

 

Sept 20th, 2017 

Front Door Greeters: 

Christine Craigie & Nick Dunne 

Front-of-House: 

Pat Cox 

Invocation : 

Denise Davidson 

Introductions: 

Ken Hammer 

Rotary Minute: 

Rod Fay 

50/50: 

Patrick Maguire 

Sgt At Arms: 

Daryl Knievel 

Club Anniversaries. 

Sept 6 Bob and Patricia Wall 
Sept 6 Sher and Pat Holubowich 

Weekly Wake-up 
Upcoming Programs 

  Sept. 6th - Cemi Ver, Classification Talk 

  Sept 13th - Alexis, Party Program 

  Sept 20th - Business Meeting / RYLA  student Hope Stewart re: Guatemala 
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Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net 

Club Birthdays 

No Birthdays this week.  

More New Members!!!... 
Your  Board has reviewed and approved the membership application of two new members.   

With the Daybreak members approval, Jamie & Ed will be asked to join our Club. 

 

Jamie Black,  

Adventure Master and owner Sole Adventure & Wild Craft Play S’cool 

Jamie was President of the Interact Club at VIU in 2008 and her strengths include event 
producer, working with youth & fundraising. 

 

Ed Wittenberg  

Owner of EMD Finish Carpentry 

Ed was past volunteer of S.O.S Society in Parkville and Chair of Whiskey Creek Water Soci-
ety. Ed went back and graduated High School in 2013. 
  

Graham Needs Volunteers for Clippers 50-50’s!!!... 
Hockey fans, the Season is upon us. Yes we have had 2 exhibition games already ( having 
garnered about $142 for our Rotary coffers ). First regular season game is Friday Septem-
ber 8. Graham needs volunteers for September. Please sign up for the dates below.  

Thank you 

 

September 8 Port Alberni 

September 15 Powell River 

September 16 Victoria  

September 30 Vernon 

Meeting Notes: 

Randall Taylor 

Meeting Notes: 

Nick Dunne 

Meeting Notes: 

Henry Traa 


